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20th May 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

 
The school will be closed on Friday 27th May for the local May Holiday and will re-open on 
Monday 30th May at 9.00am. 
 
The school will be closed on Thursday 2nd June and Friday 3rd June for the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee celebrations and will re-open on Monday 6th June at 9.00am. 
 
I hope everyone enjoys the time off and comes back refreshed for the last 3 weeks of term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Liam Coyle 
Head Teacher 
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